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Telephone: (03) 9337 6016 Avondale Heights

Facsimile: (03) 9337 1943
avondaleheights@cam.org.au

St. Martin de Porres Parish

1%t February 2024

Dear Parents,

St Martin’s Church provides ongoing pastoral care, services and resources to the
parishioners of St Martin de Porres parish and school. To finance these projects the school
parents are requested to contribute to the church via our Parish Support Envelope
Programme or Parish Capital Improvement Contribution (school families).

The Parish Support Envelope Programme consists of a nominated regular payment e.g.
weekly, monthly, yearly either in cash (you will receive a bundle of envelopes for 6 months
at a time), by credit card or direct debit. Parish families who don’t have children at our
Primary School use this system of payment.

Alternatively, the payment of $330 could be made via our Parish Capital Improvement
Contribution Programme. You could choose payment by either cash, credit card or direct

debit either weekly, monthly, per term or yearly.

Financial support for and volunteer assistance in your parish is a factor for consideration
when your application for enrolment at a Catholic Secondary School is processed by them.

Please feel free to contact our Parish Secretary Mrs Paula McKernan if you need further
clarification with regards to this payment.

Yours sincerely,

Fr Nhan Le Mrs Stefanie Harvey
Parish Priest School Principal

158 Military Road
Avondale Heights 3034
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